
Phone the Booking Secretary, John Lewis-Tunster, on 07964 775006

Dear Diner,

                        This is a list of events to look forward to in April 2025:

Saturday 5th April: The first of the Spring Saturday Socials will be held at the Savoy
Country Inn, about a half mile from St.Clears. We have been here many times. Please phone
John as soon as possible to let him know if you want to come.

Tuesday 15th April:  The April midweek dinner will be held at Lokky’s Thai Restaurant
at the Woodridge Inn Hotel in Wooden,  near Pentlepoir, near Saundersfoot. This will be
our first visit. It has had very good reviews. There is plenty of room to park in its large car
park. Full details as usual on the 2025 Dates and Venues page. Phone John as soon as
possible if you want to come.

Sunday 27th April: The end of the month Sunday lunch is at The Amroth Arms, Amroth,
near Saundersfoot. If the weather is right, we can visit Colby woodland gardens after the
meal. Full details are on the Dates and Venues page. Phone John as soon as possible if you
want to come.
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